
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: East Side Park name change 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 

 

BACKGROUND 

Chris Albrecht attended the March 2, 2023 Park Board meeting 

representing the Cannon Falls Lions Club.  Chris addressed the Park 

Board regarding East Side Park and the history of the Lions Club 

involvement in the park.  The Cannon Falls Lions would like to cover the 

cost of a new sign if the City would allow the name of the park to be 

changed to “Lions East Side Park”. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to change the name of 

East Side Park to “Lions East Side Park” as recommended by the Park 

Board. 


